
Advisory Committee on Sexual Harassment  

 

The three year term for the current DPMG representative on the Advisory Committee on Sexual 
Harassment ends June 2016.  There is usually just one meeting scheduled per academic year.  The 
committee met most recently in May 2016.    

During the meetings, the Advisor Harassment Prevention provides confidential data on reported 
incidents of both sexual harassment and personal harassment which cannot be shared in this report. 

The committee is also engaged in conversations related to awareness building and programming.  
Updates were provided on: 

• Bystander Intervention Training in which more than 100 people participated 
• Dalhousie Student Union Phone Line which had the assistance of over 100 volunteers 

for its pilot year and is currently on hiatus over the summer 
• Sexual Harassment Policy Review (a Provost Committee working group reviewing 

university policy) 
• Human Rights, Equity and Harassment Prevention (HREHP) department in process of 

developing a framework for future strategic planning. 

 

submitted by Anna Cranston, 30 June 2016 

 


